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PUBLIC NOTICE 

ZIMRA Systems Maintenance 
 

The Zimbabwe Revenue Authority wishes to advise its valued clients that ZIMRA will 
be carrying out a Systems maintenance starting today 17th of January 2023 from 
1800hrs, ending on the 18th of January 2023 at 0600hrs.  The same process will 
continue on the 21st of January 2023 to the 22nd of January 2023 during the same 
time.  
 
The following dependant applications will not be accessible during the mentioned 
period: 

1. E-services 
2. Asycuda CCC generation  
3. ETaxes and 
4. payments 
  

Any inconveniences caused are sincerely regretted. 
 

 

My Taxes, My Duties: Building My Zimbabwe!! 
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